
 
  

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 2 for this 

week’s cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake Sale 

is Year 3 on Fri 4th Feb. Thank you for your support. 

School Reading Book Return  

Thank you to everyone who spent some time looking at home for any misplaced school books this week. We 

were very pleased to see the return of several books and it’s great to see the library stock is looking a little 

healthier. If you’ve not had a chance to check the house over for any school books that have become mud-

dled in with the books at home, please don’t forget to do so if you can. There’s absolutely no judgement, we’d 

just be really pleased to see our bookshelves looking full. Many thanks. 

 

We’d also like to say a huge thank you to our incredible FOPS for donating £500 towards the purchase of new 

books to help replace some of our tired and damaged titles. We’re also speaking to children to ask them which 

books they would like to see in our restock! Thank you FOPS!!! 

Change of INSET Day 

We're very sorry, but it is necessary for us to change the date of our 

next INSET Day due to unforeseen training arrangements. Our 

scheduled date of Wed 2nd March will now be a normal school day 

with parents meetings happening online throughout the afternoon 

and evening. Children should attend school as normal on 2nd 

March. We are provisionally booking Monday 25th April as an INSET 

day on which day children will not attend school. We will confirm 

this date with parents very soon. 

Change of date!! 

Breakfast Club 

Don’t forget that Breakfast Club runs every morning before school. It 

is charged at £2.00 per child (we no longer offer food as parental 

feedback has been that the reduced price is preferable as most 

children eat before arriving). Children can bring their own food if 

they wish.  Places are available and should be booked in advance 

with all booking forms printable from the school website or availa-

ble from the School Office; bookings can also be made by phone 

(01872 572021). Children can arrive from 8am. Thank you. 

Busy Learners! 

It’s been another very busy week at Perranporth School this week, with lots of learning 

activity all over the school! Year 5 had a very magical day on Monday as the children 

celebrated their class reading book Harry Potter! They were sorted into houses, wrote a 

diary entry of the experience and shared 

what pets they would take to Hogwarts! 

What a fabulous bunch of wizards, witches 

and muggles!!  

In Reception Class the children had an ex-

citing afternoon with a visit from Mr William-

son (Mrs Williamson’s husband), who is a 

physics teacher at Truro School! He came 

to talk to the children all about space! Children had the chance to find 

out the answers to spacey questions like 'How big are the stars?' Mr 

Williamson also worked with the class to make rockets and showed 

them how to launch them using an air rocket launcher! Cosmic!! 


